Adam G. Hager

From: Mark Kendle <Mark@conservationplace.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 10:58 AM

To: Adam G. Hager

Cc: Dee; Urban Planner; Lori Flook-Bishop

Subject: GP-24-011 James Clark

Good Morning,

The above referenced plan has been signed by our office in EPR.

Please submit 2 hard copies of the signed plans to our office for our records. We will need these copies prior to the scheduling of a Pre-Construction Meeting for the project. We will issue the approval checklist upon receipt of the paper hard copies.

Thank you,

Mark

Mark Kendle

Programs Technician / Office Coordinator

Washington County Soil Conservation District

1260 Maryland Avenue, Suite 101 Hagerstown, MD 21740

Email: mark@conservationplace.com

Office: 301-797-6821 Mobile: 1-240-500-4145

